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26 April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Dalton Zoo 

 

We are proposing a visit to Dalton Zoo on Wednesday 19th May for both the nurture and the main 

cabin, the aim of which is to provide a first-class zoo experience dedicated to inspire in people a 

respect for animals, the environment and the world in which we live through authentic experiences 

and sustainable practices.   

For the trip your child will need to have appropriate clothing depending on the weather ie: 

• Waterproofs 

 or 

        Sun screen, sun glasses and sun cap (hopefully) 

As always, we will provide a packed lunch, snacks and water.  

We will be travelling in the school cars, all of which are equipped with the necessary first aid kits and 

fire extinguishers. Staff and pupils will be required to wear a face mask in the car and sanitise their 

hands both upon arrival and on leaving.  

We will aim to leave school at 9:50 and arrive at the zoo at approximately 10:30.   We will return at 

14.20 and be back at SwitchED2 for 15:00.  Pupils who are transported in by staff from the Barrow 

area will return home from the zoo so may arrive home earlier than usual. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andy Coates 

Headteacher 


